
 

March 15th, 2025   
 
Denfeld Nation Automation (DNA) Week Three Competition Update 
 
Greetings, 
 
DNA is prepared for its upcoming second competition after scouting the attending teams and practicing at 
the Arrowhead Robotics Coalition (ARC) field, which took place at Denfeld over the weekend. This 
provides teams with a chance to train on an accurate recreation of the field they will compete on, as well 
as an opportunity to collaborate with local teams. 
 
DNA also has its silent auction just around the corner. The team has been working diligently to create 
items for the auction, so keep an eye out for both donated and student-made items. The silent auction will 
be held in the commons of Denfeld on Friday, March 28th, starting at 5:00 PM. They will serve lasagna 
with Italian bread and garden salad for just ten dollars per adult and seven dollars for students; children 
five and under eat free! Vegetarian options will also be available. 
 
DNA's second regional event, the Seven Rivers Regional, will take place in La Crosse, Wisconsin, from 
March 20 to March 22. At Seven Rivers, DNA will compete with 50 other teams for a chance to qualify 
for the state and world competitions! Come out and support the team if you can, or watch the live stream 
that will be available soon. The students have invested a great deal in building this incredible robot! 
 
To stay updated on our progress, be sure to check out our social media channels! 
 
Facebook- Denfeld Nation Automation 4009 
Website- denfeldrobotics4009.org  
Instagram- @dna4009 
Give MN- Give.mn/vb9clf 
 
Thank you for your support this year! 
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